
 
‘Together we will flourish’ 

Your beginning will seem so small, since your future will flourish – Job 8:7 
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It has been a busy week in school, full of exciting learning opportunities, fundraising and family events. A big 
thank you to all of those who have sent monies raised into school from our ‘Grow your Pound’ challenge. We 
will be announcing the overall amount raised and the winning class and individuals next week!  
 
Bookings are now open on Parent Pay for our upcoming Parent Consultation meetings on the 26th 
November. The booking system will close next Thursday at 1pm. Please contact the school office should you 
have any issues with booking your appointment.  
 
Unfortunately, as we are unable to use the church for this year’s Key Stage 2 Carol Concert our Year 3/4 and 
Year 5/6 classes will now hold their Carol Concerts at different times in the school hall. Please see updated 
arrangements below. 
 
Today, we have enjoyed a fun day raising money for Children in Need. Thank you for all your generous donations over 

£180 was raised! 

 
Have a lovely weekend, 
Miss Ackroyd 
 

Come to our Book Fair!

 

Our Scholastic Book Fair will be in 

school for the next 2 weeks. 

Monday/Tuesday/Wednesday and 

Friday 

8.30-8.45am and 3.15-3.30pm 

Thursday  

3.15-3.30pm only  
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‘We shall remember them’    

Year 6 Orchard Session    
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Your beginning will seem so small, since your future will flourish – Job 8:7 

‘You’re a Star’ award winners! 
Reception: Nyla – always trying her best and her enthusiastic 
attitude to learning  
Alaia – always trying her best and working hard  
Year 1: Quinlan – always being ready to learn   
Year 2: Alfie – always being ready to learn and always 
contributing his ideas in class  
Year 3: Mohammed – being an ‘always’ child and trying his 
best with everything  
Hannah – being a smiley delight in class 
Year 4: Conor – for his participation during English lessons 
Jack – trying really hard and putting his all into his work 
Year 5: Kerry-Jo – always helping out around the classroom 
Year 6: Alex – Super effort in all lessons – keep up the hard 
work! 

Writing Award winners! 
Reception: Augustus – writing some excellent CVC words 
Year 1:  George – an excellent retell of ‘Stanley’s Stick’  
Year 2: Marcie – writing amazing questions about Polar Bears 
using conjunctions 
Year 3: Aliza-Lily – writing an excellent setting description 
using precise nouns 
Year 4: Mohammed – an amazing improvement in his 
handwriting 
Year 5: Pippa – an excellent Renga poem based on the book 
‘Where the Poppies Now Grow’ 
Year 6:  Eden – a consistent, high standard in writing 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 10                               Friday 15th November 2024      

Our Christian Value this half term is: Peace 

 

Attendance  

Well done to 

Year 5 our top 

attending class 

with 97.9%  

Our whole 

school 

attendance this 

week is 95.8%  

Well done to St Matthew - House of the Week 

with 217 house points! 

Celebrations and Achievements 


